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November 30, 2017 
 
 
TO: Deans and Directors 
 
FROM: Digvir S. Jayas, Ph.D., P.Eng., P.Ag.,  

Vice-President (Research and International) and Distinguished Professor 
 
RE: Undergraduate Student Research Awards, Faculty contributions 
  
 

For the past six years, my office has offered undergraduate students an exciting opportunity to 

compete for the Undergraduate Research Awards; to be mentored full-time with a professor of 

their choice for 16 weeks, to receive a financial award, and to gain valuable experience in their 

field of interest. This year we are increasing the award to $7,000 per student.  

We had overwhelming support from the faculties last year, who each contributed $1000 per 

student awarded. We would like to know how many students from your Faculty that you are able 

to support this year at that same amount.  

This year the deadline for applications has been moved to January 26th 2018. To help us get a 

sense of how many awards we will be able to give out, please reply to Lindsey Troschuk, 

Lindsey.Troschuk@umanitoba.ca, by no later than Monday, December 18, 2017.   

 
 
 
 
 


